Moorlach slated to speak as
part of discussion on sober
living homes 1in Orange County

Costa Mesa’s State Sen. John Moorlach will be part of a Town
Hall discussion on Sober Living Homes tonight from 6 to 8 p.m.
at the Laguna Hills Community Center.

Moorlach will be joined by state Sen. Pat Bates and Assembly
Members William Brough and Matthew Harper as they discuss the
laws governing residential recovery facilities as well as what
cities like Costa Mesa have done to address the issue.

Also presenting tonight will be Costa Mesa’'s Assistant City
Attorney Tarquin Preziosi, who has played a key role in the
enactment and enforcement of the city’s single family and
multi-family ordinances.

The Association of California Cities Orange County chapter as
well as the Orange County Association of Realtors are partner
sponsors of the event.

Click here to see the entire agenda.

The Community Center is located at 25555 Alicia Parkway in
Laguna Hills.
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